
January 12, 2025
Mark Grimaldi
3 Kim Lane
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
Hello@markgrimaldi.com

Dear Mr. Grimaldi,

Congratulations! 

Your application has been chosen for a solo show in the Arts
Society of Kingston’s gallery in 2025 season.  We plan to
schedule your show for March in the Spotlight Gallery, as per
our discussions.

We will be sending you a contract for your show, shortly. Please
review at your convenience.

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns. I am
looking forward to your exciting and dynamic show!

Karen Schwartz-Sidrane (516-859-4812)
Gallery Committee Chairperson
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